
Notice to 42nd batch 

 

Please note that a mock viva examination from osteology of 

head and neck will be held during the week starting from 13th 

September 2021. This will be conducted online in the same 

manner we conduct online tutorials. 

Group allocation and respective academic staff members who 

examines you will be notified later. 

The allocated academic staff member will inform the date and 

time of the examination to his/her group. 

Please be prepared. 

 

Head/Anatomy 
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